
Pipe and North Pipe Lakes Protection and Rehabilitation District

RESOLUTION TO HONOR DICK HOLLAR 

The Pipe and North Pipe Lakes Protection and Rehabilitation District wishes to recognize Dick 
Hollar for his decades-long service to improving the quality of our lakes. Dick has served as 
leader of the Pipe Lakes Association and was a founder of the Pipe and North Pipe Lakes 
District. Dick served as the Chair of the District Commission. He has been the water sampling 
guru and has supervised the landing monitor program for years. Dick enlisted his son Dan to 
volunteer to create the invaluable database to store and preserve the water quality data 
gathered by Dick , consulting experts and many volunteers. Through the decades, Dick has been 
a superb water quality activist and an invaluable contributor to Pipe and North Pipe Lakes.

In recognition of his years of dedicated service, the District hereby resolves to honor Dick Hollar 
with a plaque expressing the thanks of the Pipe and North Pipe Lakes residents for all his 
contributions and service. The District further resolves the boat landing shall be known as the 
Dick Hollar Landing. 
 

ADOPTED by the District at its 2023 Annual Meeting on September 2, 2023. 


